# Health Policy Newsletter

Volume 16 Number 4

December, 2003

Article 9

The Health Policy Forum:

Upcoming Speakers 2004

Copyright ©2003. *Health Policy Newsletter* is a quarterly publication of Thomas Jefferson University, Jefferson Medical College and the Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 115, Philadelphia, PA 19107.

## Suggested Citation:

The Health Policy Forum: Upcoming speakers 2004. Health Policy Newsletter 2003; 16(4): Article 9. Retrieved [date] from http://jdc.jefferson.edu/hpn/vol16/iss4/9.

The Health Policy Forum: Upcoming Speakers 2004

# The Health Policy Forum: Upcoming Speakers 2004

We are pleased to announce our January through June 2004 schedule for the Health Policy Forum. The Forum meets on the second Wednesday of each month from 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. in Conference Room 218, Curtis Building, 1015 Walnut Street, Philadelphia, PA.

A light breakfast will be served.

# January 10, 2004

**Stuart Guterman** 

Director of the Office of Research, Development and Information Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services

Topic: Update on Medicare Disease Management Demonstration Projects

# February 11, 2004

Mark S. Hochberg, MD

Chief Executive Officer

The College of Physicians of Philadelphia

Topic: The College of Physicians of Philadelphia: Preserving Medicine.s Past, Ensuring its Future

## March 10, 2004

Russell Maulitz, MD, PhD

Director

Institute for Healthcare Informatics
Drexel University College of Information Science and Technology
Topic: An Overview of the Institute of Healthcare Informatics

## April 14, 2004

Vincenza T. Snow, MD

American College of Physicians

Topic: Closing the Gap: Partnerships for Change

May 12, 2004

Elizabeth A. Dow

President

Leadership, Inc.

Topic: A Progress Report on Leadership, Inc.

## June 9, 2004

Robert C. Hornick, PhD

Wilbur Schramm Professor of Communications and Health Policy The Annenberg School of Communication University of Pennsylvania

Topic: The Effects of Mass Media Anti-Drug or Anti-Tobacco Campaigns

The Health Policy Forum: Upcoming Speakers 2004

For more information, contact Barbara Bozarth at 215-955-2822.